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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  For the rest of the school year, we 

would like to ask you to work on the songs that the 

students will be singing for graduation.  Please check the 

individual classroom memos for the songs you should 

work on with your children. 

 

Missing Library Books:  Attached to the memo email 

you will find a list of the missing elementary library 

books.  Please take time to check your homes, cars, desks 

and lockers to see if you have any of the missing books.  

We thank you for your help.  

 

Memorial Day:  Monday there will be no school.  Let us 

take time to thank our veterans for their service to our 

country and reflect on the many sacrifices they have made. 

 

Thank you to all the volunteers that signed up for the 

Parents United volunteer positions.  We really 

appreciate it!  The completed signup sheets are attached 

to the memo email. 

 

Last Day of School:  The last day of school is June 5.  

School will be dismissed at 11:30. 

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Tuesday, 

June 4, at 7:00 p.m. in the school gym. 

 

Field Day: Our Field Day will be held on 

Wednesday, June 5, for all grades.  
 

 

 

All this the Lord willing, and we live. 
 

 

    

 

Hot Lunch: Student Council will be serving their last hot 

lunch for this school year on Wednesday, May 29.  It will 

be mac and cheese.  There will be no charge for this hot 

lunch.  It will be their way of saying “thank you” for 

supporting us throughout this year. 

 

Chalk Drawing Contest:  Next Friday, May 31, student 

council will have a chalk drawing contest. Every student 

will have one parking space allotted to them in which to 

create a drawing with chalk.  At the end of lunch recess, 

student council will judge the chalk drawings and pick a 

winner. On the following Monday, the winner will receive 

a whole pizza as a prize and can share it with whomever 

they choose. Please bring your own sidewalk chalk as 

chalk is not provided.  

 

Mission Week:  Last week we were privileged to focus 

on missions.  A speaker from Bonisa came and spoke to 

us about their work in China.  Throughout the week, we 

collected the following amounts for the different missions: 

 

     “Penny War” – Bonisa           $755.68 

     Gospel Mission-Helping Hands           30.00 

     Bolivia-supply sale and lunch            393.25 

 

Thank you for your support and willingness to donate to 

these worthy causes.  We collected a total of $1,179.13.  

The 6th/7th grade class won the “Penny War”.  Nice job! 

 

All this, the Lord willing and we live. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Field Day Teams 
Black White Grey Stripes 

Ella Josh Sophie Tyler 

Zach Noah Sam D. Asher 

Alison Kevin Cali Bethany 

Lydia Mina Levi Marianne 

Conner Austin Ethan S Eloise 

Troy Marten Anna VB Jason D 

Khloe Tenley Zackery Heidi 

Jenessa Miriam   

Blue Red Yellow Orange Green 

Grace Cassandra Sam Ben Leah 

Janna  Erik Brianna Paul Charlie 

Jack Aaliyah Eva Katie Alexa 

Weston Heath Zachary S. Leah VB James 

Emma Allyson Nicholas Hailey Madison 

Kate VB Natalie Charity Macy Reagan 

Carter Weston D. Alec Hudson Jedidiah 

Addison Naomi Maybelle Savanna  Drake 

  *Note: Teams with one less player will run their last or second to last player one more time in events                  
that call for everyone to compete. 
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